

中國文化大學 理學院

CHINESE CULTURE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF SCIENCE



55 Hwa Kang Road, Yang Ming Shan, Taipei 11114, Taiwan Tel: 886-2-28610511 ext: 25005/25001

Fax: 886-2-28618280

Email: crs@staff.pccu.edu.tw

May 17, 2016
Prof. Euichi (Luigi) Hirose, Ph.D
Tunicate Laboratory,
Department of Chemistry, Biology and Marine Science,
Faculty of Science, University of the Ryukyus
Okinawa 903-0213, JAPAN

Dear Prof. Hirose,

On behalf of the College of Science, Chinese Culture University, we warmly invite you to participate in an academic exchange visit to our campus, to be held from 5 June to 7 June, 2016.

All our faculty members and students have very much high hope in meeting with you in person, to discuss and to exchange ideas and knowledge on biodiversity issues. Most of all, they are all anxious to listen to your keynote speech on:

Photosymbiosis in chordates: Ascidian-cyanobacterial symbiosis in tropical and subtropical waters

Look forward to welcoming you in Taipei.

Kind regards,

Kwong Fai Andrew Lo
Dean, College of Science,
Chinese Culture University
Taipei, Taiwan

Sokne